Wyoming Council of the Blind
Resources Committee Meeting
January 15, 2024

Members present:
Sarah Sexton – Chairman
Cheryl Godley, Tom Lealos, Sherry Leinen

We went over the resource pages that everyone sent before the meeting. 
It was suggested that Sherry write the WATR resource page in her own words. 
Cheryl changed the spelling of Amy Burns last name in the WIL date. 
The Social Security resource page can be made to be interactive. We will work with Annette to make this happen.
Tom hasn’t heard back from Gary Roadifer with the Lions Club, so we will add them as a resource at this time.
It was suggested that there be an introductory sentence or two at the beginning of the support group page.
For example: support groups meet one time a month to discuss resources and to socialize with individuals who are B/VI. Any folks around the state that want to start a support group just let us know.
The vocational rehabilitation that Sarah is working on it was suggested that she put in what they do, explain what it is and what they did.
Need to meet at least one more time. Polish what we have.
Next meeting is January 29, 2024 at 5 PM. Send your rewrites in by January 26, 2024.
Respectfully submitted
Sherry Leinen – Sec.

